
United Nations Decade on Biodiversity

O

Forour considerationand aroriate action.

The DENR- Biodiversity Management Bureau through Coastal and Marine Division
(CMD) is currently developing the Biodiversity Assessment and Monitoring Systems
(BAMS) for the Coastal and Marine Ecosystems audio- visual presentations (AVP).
The AVP aims to provide the DENR field implementers a shortened and simplified
version of the issued guidelines for the assessment and monitoring of the coastal and
marine ecosystems. The AVP is composed of 4 modules, namely:

A.Module 1: Introduction to BAMS on Coastal and Marine Ecosystem
B.Module 2: Coral Reefs and Associated Reef Fish
C.Module 3: Seagrass beds
D.Module 4: Mangrove forest

In line with this, may we request from your office any available high-resolution visual
materials (photo, video and drone shots) which we can use on the development of
the BAMS AVP. For your guidance, descriptions of the materials are provided for
reference and materials should be uploaded to this folder:
https://tinyurl.com/BAMSAVPMaterialsRFO. We also request the citation for the visual
materials through email once uploaded, to provide proper credits to the owners and
documenters of the materials submitted. The deadline of the submission is on June
18, 2021.
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